
Posted March 17, 2020 

 

 

MIDWAY CITY SANITARY DISTRICT 

CALL AND NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF  

THE REGULAR MEETING 

OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

DISTRICT OFFICE 

14451 CEDARWOOD AVENUE 

WESTMINSTER, CA 

 

March 17, 2020 

5:30 P.M. 

 

Notice is hereby given that Chi Charlie Nguyen, President of the 

Midway City Sanitary District Board of Directors has requested 

cancellation of the Regular Meeting of the Midway City Sanitary 

District Board of Directors, to be held at 5:30 p.m. on Tuesday, March 

17, 2020, in the District Offices located at 14451 Cedarwood Avenue, 

Westminster, CA due to an Order of Orange County Health Officer 

Prohibiting Public Gatherings. 

Danielle Gerardo 

Board Clerk 


